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June 2015 KK Kazette 

CORRECTED KAZETTE 
Secretary: Mike and Pat Pediman   

June 5, 2015 

Theme: Hawaiian Luau 

KP 

Mike & Joanne Patrick 

Gene Newman & Jo Ellis 

George & Hazel Nelson 

 Host & Hostess 

Louis & Mary Wriedt 

 Honey Pot 

Mike & Pat Pediman 

     

June 19, 2015 

Theme: Baseball  

KP 

Louis & Mary Wriedt 

Glen & WynEl Dodson 

Travis & Karen Summers 

 

 Host & Hostess 

Mike & Joanne Patrick 

 Honey Pot 

Ken & Hollis Elkins 

                   

BIRTHDAYS 
  

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

John Currie 
Martha Guenther 

 6/10 
6/11 
 

  Louis and Mary Wriedt 

Ray and Laurie Owens 

Ken and Betty Hoffman 

Paul and Quida Bellows 

Mike and Pat Pediman 

Jerry and Virginia McGrew 

Travis and Karen Summers 

Larry and Mary Long 
 

 

6/5 

6/8 

6/11 

6/15 

6/21 

6/23 

6/24 

6/25 
 

 

  

     

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Children and grandparents are natural allies. 
 

Where's Waldo? Waldo has returned. Check out our Web Page and find “Waldo” and follow directions. 

Announcement of winner will be on July 17th  

  

             

Father’s Day Celebration on June 21, 2015 
 
Father's Day, a celebration honoring fathers and 

celebrating fatherhood, paternal bonds, and the 

influence of fathers in society. Fathers can be gentle 

with daughters and tough on sons. Tea parties with 

little girls and throwing the ball with little boys. Big 

gentle giants are the great men who help shape our 

families. May God Bless them ALL.   

Wow to the Wedding Anniversaries; 

Joy to the Birthdays.  

All enjoy your special day! 

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=baseball+images&view=detailv2&&col=311d25bc2420c80f4625&id=FA3380F5C23F82098F571A10907773E9D374D8E0&selectedIndex=0&ccid=7LspfRC1&simid=608030635118169767&thid=JN.QIqi/e8WFlfMQXdB%2b6EoEQ


     

 UPCOMING EVENTS  

 

 

  

 
Red River - Some Kuzzins will be leaving Saturday, July 25, 2015 - staying overnight in Amarillo. Continue to Red 
River on Sunday, July 26, 2015 Some Kuzzins’ will be staying at the Best Western.  See page 25 in the April 
Promenade. Should be a fun time for all. Hope to see you there!  
 

 

 

Mainstream lessons - starting August 25th. Ray Savell will be teaching the lessons. Everyone in the club needs 
to be dedicated to helping get students to these lessons. Get prospective students names and info to John and 
Shirley Curie. Lessons will not happen unless all of us promote our Club.  

 

 

July 3rd – Activity Center closed for holiday. We will not be dancing July 3rd. We will dance on the July 17th. Don’t 
forget about Waldo! Visit our website. 

  

 JUNE VISITATIONS  

  

  June 13 – Log Cabin Swingers - Hootenanny – suggested - wear bib overalls 

  June 20 -  Rebel Rousers 26th Anniversary Party – Dreaming of a White Christmas  
  

See the Kissin' Kuzzins website for maps to visitation locations.  
  

Several couples are continuing to visit Plus Fours on 1st and 3rd Wednesday nights from 7:30 – 9:30 pm. Come join the fun 

and keep your plus calls fresh. Charles Quisenberry makes the night enjoyable and helps all feel comfortable.   

 

CARES AND CONCERNS  

 WynEl Dodson continues to improve. Just slow in regaining her strength. 

 Nippy McManus had her third chemo treatment in May and is feeling good. Will have her 4th, and 
hopefully final, treatment in June. 

 Brenda Merriman continues to have severe shoulder pain. She has an appointment with a 
specialist at The Cooper Clinic in July. 

Our Best Wishes and Prayers go out to all Kuzzins’ experiencing all kinds of hardships. 
 

Reported by Kimberly Brow.  Please call Kimberly at 214-236-1294 to share your cares and concerns.  

Kuzzins care! 
 

 

 BANNERS   

 
Banners In 

 

  
Banners Out 

Log Cabin Swingers                                
Dixie Chainers 

 Rebel Rousers 
 

 

The Kissin’ Kuzzins need to visit more clubs with more couples to bring banners back to the club and to retrieve banners 

that may be out. Think about joining the couples who have been having fun visiting other clubs, making new friends, and 

getting and retrieving banners. This is YOUR club.  

                                                                                                                                                   

                                                

 

 

 

 

 

Fly our Flag on June 14th – 

Flag Day     

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=united+states+flag&view=detailv2&&&id=2C63FBC23CB76A1AC30AE4AEA6CE2F2F74231451&selectedIndex=65&ccid=t3T8%2bfsE&simid=607996644749214793&thid=JN.p5uUznco9E1Ql6TIAGrWSg


 President's Ponderings: Thank you Kuzzins for your efforts regarding visitations. To date, we 

have had at least five couples attending each visit. We have gotten banners from the Dixie Chainers, Rockwall 
Squares, and Swinging Stars. This month we hope to get at least two squares at the Rebel Rouser's 
Anniversary dance. We hope you will plan ahead and be there! 
 
We remind you that we have our first quarterly meeting this month. Key items on the agenda are the 
forthcoming lessons, preparation for Roundup and our own anniversary dance. We want to hear how you are 
doing in your quest for students. Let us know of your successes and what we can do to help you in the recruiting 
effort. 
 
We hope that you know how fortunate we are to have Jerry Story as the featured caller at Roundup. We 
traveled to Fredericksburg to dance to Jerry Story this month; thanks to Ernest and Martha for handling the 
dance during our absence.  
 
We are still looking for a couple to lead our anniversary dance team next March. It is time to start planning. We 
do have a commitment from Ray Savell to augment our staff at the dance. 
 
Howard & Glenda 

  

Looking Back on May 
 

Visitations 
No picture available: 

 

May 8th – Visit to the Rockwall Squares – John & Shirley Currie; Jerry & Alice Galloway; Ernest & Mary 

Hernandez; Howard & Glenda Hess; Mike & Pat Pediman; David & Nancy Worden. Banner Retrieved! 

 

******************************************************************************************************************* 

 

May 22nd – Swinging Stars – Banner Retrieved! 

 
  

Celebrations 

  
 

May 16 - Jerry and Mildred Rounds - 

Celebrating their 90th Birthdays; Jerry, 

March 9th and Mildred, May 28th. Party 

at the Texas Land and Cattle in 

Richardson. Kissin’ Kuzzins and family 

celebrated with Jerry and Mildred. 

Great company, great food, and great 

cake. May God continue to bless them 

with many more years. 
 

Dedicated Dancers: 

Ernest & Martha Hernandez, Paul & 

Quida Bellows, Mike & Joanne 

Patrick, JL & Linda Pelton, Howard 

& Glenda Hess, Mike and Pat 

Pediman, and Wayne Baldwin 

(Jodie was at the dance but didn’t 

make it in the picture) 

 


